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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Stephen McGilvray  
Date:  July 18, 2018  
cc: Brad Hunt, Sid Grant, Kelly Penny, Diana Sircar, Justin Hill, Kay Ryon 
 
Re: Authorizing the purchase of hardware/software to upgrade security cameras 

districtwide 
 
With the heightened awareness of safety and security on our campuses, the District received a 
proposal to upgrade the security cameras districtwide. This proposal includes replacing existing 
cameras and adding approximately 650 new cameras, video management software and 
licensing, installation of cameras, and necessary cabling for new cameras. 
 
The total cost for the security camera project is $1,243,467.00. This is bid under the Sourcewell, 
formerly National Joint Powers Alliance(NJPA), contract#: 031517-SIE. 
 
Recommendation:  
The Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Siemens Industry, Inc and Superior Fiber & Data 
Services, Inc. to complete the security camera upgrade project for $1,243,467.00. 
 


